
 

 
 
Content: 
 

On September 26, 2024, the Hochiminh Stock Exchange sent an official document to ask 

Sonadezi Long Thanh Shareholding Company to comply with the regulations on the information 

disclosure because the Company announced slowly documents to convene the 2024 Annual General 

Meeting of Shareholders. 

 

 

Code SZL 
Company name Sonadezi Long Thanh Shareholding Company 
Date 09/27/2024 
Subject Reminder of information disclosure 


